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WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

June 3, 1976 

Dear Dick: 

Mrs. Ford and I always enjoy a visit 
"back home", and our trip to Michigan 
on May 15 and 16 was no exception. We 
especially appreciate the warm welcome 
you extended to us upon our arrival, 

~ and you have our thanks for all that 
you did to make this a visit we will 
lo~g reme:ml;>er. 

With warm best wishes, 

Mr. Richard Gillette 
2359 Breton Road, SE. 
Grand Rapids, Michigan 
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